
 
 
 
January 18, 2005 
 
Dear Waterfront Stakeholder: 
 
RE: East Bayfront Final Public Forum 
 
The Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation (TWRC) is in the final stages of developing a 
precinct plan for East Bayfront – the area that runs south of the rail corridor between Jarvis and 
Cherry Streets. This process is in compliance with the City of Toronto’s Central Waterfront 
Secondary Plan. 
 
Public input is important to the planning and design of East Bayfront and all new waterfront 
communities.  Over the past twelve months, TWRC and the East Bayfront precinct planning 
design team have been working with the City of Toronto, stakeholders and members of the public 
to develop a preferred plan for East Bayfront.   
 
We would like to invite you to the final East Bayfront Public Forum: 
    
   Thursday, February 3rd, 2005 

6:00 – 9:30 p.m. 
Novotel Hotel – Champagne Ballroom 
45 The Esplanade, Toronto  

 
This meeting will be split into two parts, starting with an open house from 6:00 -7:00 p.m., and a 
presentation and facilitated discussion from 7:00-9:30 p.m. The East Bayfront team will be 
available from 6:00-7:00 p.m. to answer questions and hear your feedback.   
  
We look forward to seeing you on February 3rd.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, 
please visit our website at www.towaterfront.ca or contact: 
 
Precinct Planning Consultation Contact 
Tanya Hardy 
Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation 
Phone: 416-214-1344 ext. 239 
Email: thardy@towaterfront.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
Kristin Jenkins  
VP, Public Affairs 
 


